23-1038
Son'!a Birr

From: Steven Czekala - D9

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 3:28 PM
To: Sonja Birr

Cc: Robert J; Dan Koski

Subject: Fwd: External: mural project

Good Afternoon Sonja,
Can you please place Mr. Janda’s request on the December agenda.

Thanks,
Steve

Steve Czekala

Alderman

City of Manitowoc District 9
(920) 973-6552

sczekala@manitowoc.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert J <prolaborpower@yahoo.com>
Date: November 15, 2023 at 5:18:26 PM CST

To: Steven Czekala - D9 <sczekala@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: mural project

Reply-To: Robert J <prolaborpower@yahoo.com>

i ,
You don't often get email from. prolaborpower@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important
Good Evening,

| am doing some volunteer work for the City, specifically trying to identify grant sources for enhancing the
condition of the Little Manitowoc Priairie on Maritime Drive.

In addition to this | am recommending that the Public Works pump station, adjacent to the Prairie, be
wrapped with a mural that carries a prairie theme. This would enhance the northern corridor into the City
and blend well with a project that is in motion to rehabilitate the western side of Maritime Drive called the
bluff between Huron Street and the YMCA that will ultimately reflect a growth of prairie grasses and
flowers coordinated by Stantec Inc.

Two years back a similar mural project was produced on the concession stand/bathroom facility next to
the baseball field at Lincoln Park which was wrapped with an animal theme to coincide with the Zoo and
financed by the Licoln Park Zoological Society.

| have spoken with numerous individuals regarding my idea such as Brock Wetencamp and local
birder/environmentalist Chuck Sontag, who was an original member of he group that put together the
Little Manitowoc Prairie project, and they are all in.

Dan Koski wrote me suggesting that | should get permission from the Public Infrastructure Committee for
this and that you are the Committee Chair.



So this is a request for permission; | would be happy to appear before the committee however we are
seasonal residents only during the summer. Zoom may be an alternative.

What would you suggest be the next move from my end?
Regards,

Bob Janda
2 Cleveland Avenue

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



